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I’m extremely concerned about the adverse impact of the solar farms on our wildlife. In particular the loss of habitat for
yellow hammers. These are seen on the hedges near the proposed site and are a UK Birds of Conservation Concern, Red
List status. We must do all we can to prevent any further decline and the destruction of our farmland.


